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Mandatory guidelines for public worship: 

 
1. Face coverings or face shields must be worn.  Masks will be 

available at the door.  Thank you in advance for bringing 

your own. 

2. You must use the hand sanitizer at the door. 

3. Temperatures will be taken at the door – if you have a fever, 

you cannot come in. 

4. Congregational attendance will be recorded by name. 

5. Non-congregational members will be asked to write name 

and phone number on a card which will be sealed in a dated 

envelope—if no one here contracts Covid-19, we won’t 

have to contact the visitors and those envelopes will be 

shredded.   

6. Physical distancing will be accomplished by using every 

third pew.  A household may sit together.  Ushers will seat 

you in the appropriate pew. 

7. Hymnals and Bibles are in pews.  Congregational singing 

allowed while wearing masks. 

8. Bulletins are to be dropped in the basket at the door at the 

end of worship. 

9. The church will be thoroughly cleaned and the sanctuary 

secured between services. 
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